
 

 

CSF NEWSLETTER – Autumn Term 2018 

Hi All, 

We would first like to start by saying THANK YOU to you all 

for your continued support of all the CSF events. As you all 

know, all funds raised go straight to the school for the 

children. 

This term has been a bit of a quiet one for the CSF events. 

We really hope the children have enjoyed the Halloween 

disco and had a Spooktacular time. We hope you all have a 

brilliant half term. 

 We would also like to say a big well done to Mrs See as 

acting head, she is doing a brilliant job! 

 

Upcoming events for the next term: 

Quiz night Sunday 18th November at The Rivers Arms – Sign in 

at 5.30pm – Quiz begins at 6pm - £2 per person – Maximum 

6 people per team – Finger food included – Raffle on evening. 

Tickets are on sale in advanced from The Rivers Arms or you 

can purchase them on the door. This is an adult only event. 



CSF Meeting Wednesday 17th November at The Oak at 

Dewlish everyone welcome 7pm start. 

 

Open Day and Coffee Morning Friday 23rd November – The 

first of our themed coffee mornings and it is FRESHLY BAKED 

PASTRIES, hope to see you there. 

 

CHRISTMAS CRAFT FAIR Wednesday 12th December at Milton 

Abbey. We are very very lucky to have Milton Abbey this year 

for our Christmas service, after the service there will be a 

small craft fair, hot drinks, food, cakes and lots more.  

 

Christmas Wreath Making - Saturday 15th December at Ansty 

Village Hall – Mrs Capper and Mrs Owers will be holding a 

wreath making workshop and children’s Christmas crafts 

workshop. 2 hour slots are available at £20 each this includes 

oasis and extras. Foliage is provided, but it is suggested you 

also bring some of your own. Please contact either of them 

to book a slot. Children’s tree crafts are £2.50 each or 3 for 

£6. There will also be refreshments available and some craft 

stalls.   

 

Many thanks again, 

Cheselbourne School Friends 


